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BUILDING THE FUTURE

December 9, 2022
Dear MCHS families,

Effective immediately, Mr. Don Cowper has resigned from his position as principal of
Madison Consolidated High School.

Mr. Ronnie Lawhead has been named the interim Principal at the high school effective
immediately.

We will work together as a district and school administrative team to make this a smooth
transition for our students. We will continue to keep you informed as we make more
permanent decisions in the future. We appreciate your support and partnership as we
all work together to create the best possible learning environment for our students.

Sincerely,

Dr. Teresa Brown
Superintendent



